
 

 

 

DATE: 10.04.2024                                                        DAY: WEDNESDAY 

NOTICE 

Dear Parents/Students, 

 

On account of Id-Ul-Fitter (Thursday, 11th April, 2024) School/Offline Schedule will remain suspended. 

 

Regular schedule will run as usual from Friday (12.04.2024). 

 

Students are strictly informed that none of them are allowed in the school premises along with Mobile phones, 

Smart Watches and Personal Vehicles. 

Thanks! 


